
   
 

  C/o Union Bank of India 
15 India Exchange Place 

Kolkata – 700 001 

Fax No. : 033-22420690 
Email : aiubefhome@gmail.com 

 
5th January 2018 

Circular No. 31/XVI/2018 
 
To All Units and CC members & 
Woman Sub-Committee Members 
  
Dear Comrades, 
 

Our efforts for payment of overtime 
allowance in terms of Bipartite 
Settlement during demonetization drive 

 
 

 Through our Circular No.28/XVI/2017 dated 28th November 2017, we informed you 

about the letter of the Conciliation Officer to the MD & CEO dated 20th November 2017 in 

response to our rejoinder dated 17th November 2017 to Management’s submission dated 2nd 

November 2017. The Conciliation Officer, in her letter, requested the MD & CEO for 

informing Management’s decision within 30th November 2017 in regard to payment of 

overtime allowance. Naturally, in the first week of December we enquired while the 

Conciliation Officer informed that there was no communication from the Management. In 

the second week the Conciliation Officer fell seriously sick and was admitted to hospital. 

After recovery she resumed her duties on 1st of this month. On 3rd while coming from 

Bhubaneswar the undersigned was informed over telephone by the Conciliation Officer 

that a communication from the Management dated 30th November 2017 was received by 

her office on 13th December 2017. Management informed that they were examining the 

matter. Immediately, the undersigned requested the Conciliation Officer for sending a 

reminder to the MD & CEO as more than one month time was sufficient for any such 

examination. Today, the undersigned has been informed that the reminder has been sent 

to the MD. Copies of Management’s letter and reminder of the Conciliation Officer are 

being sent herewith in the attachment.  

 

 We would request you for mass circulation of these correspondences from which the 

employees may come to know about the sincerity of the Federation in achieving the issue 

of overtime allowance in favour of them.  

 

With Greetings,    

Yours comradely 

 
Jagannath Chakraborty 

General Secretary 

 

Happy New Year - 2018 
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